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Tonight at The Stand

Botanic Cottage
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Ten Pin Bowling with Edinburgh Capitals

Community Council meeting tonight

You may still be able to get tickets for a free event tonight
at The Stand on York Place.

Join Richard Melvin as he introduces Phill Jupitus, John
Moloney and Julia Sutherland – all recording sections for
upcoming radio shows.   Phill will be performing a couple of
his poems for the new series of 4 Extra Stands Up, John
Moloney will be recording some segments for his upcoming
series on Radio 4 called GOSPEL and Julia Sutherland will be
giving us an extract of Fat Chance, also for BBC Radio 4.
 Free but ticketed.

Ticket details here

***

The Botanic Cottage is being rebuilt in the Botanic Gardens.
It has been moved from Leith Walk along to Inverleith and this
video will show you how they are getting on with the project.

You  can  follow  the  progress  at  Botanic  Cottage  on
Twitter  where  they  post  regular  updates.

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2015/01/five-things-you-need-to-know-today-edinburgh-234/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2015/01/five-things-you-need-to-know-today-edinburgh-234/
http://www.offthekerb.co.uk/phill-jupitus/
http://www.johnmoloney.com/
http://www.johnmoloney.com/
https://twitter.com/juliasutherland
http://www.thestand.co.uk/show/22886/richard_melvin_presents_more_radio_recordings
https://twitter.com/BotanicCottage


***

If you appreciate the journalism you find on The Edinburgh
Reporter then could we ask you to please make a small regular
donation this year? We depend on our advertisers and sponsors
for our existence but would very much appreciate your help to
cover our overheads and allow us to grow.

Click on the Paypal button above or below to make a donation
to The Edinburgh Reporter

 

***

Capitals Bowling Night – have a fun night out with the
players,  practice  those  strikes  and  spares
pic.twitter.com/IoMvV4OOQa

— Edinburgh Capitals (@edcapitals) January 4, 2015

***

Post by West Pilton & West Granton Community Council.
If you are reading this article on paper and would like to
visit  the  website  then  scan  the  QR  code  above  with  a
smartphone or tablet and you will be taken straight there.
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